
Dane County Food Coalition January Report–   
 
A small group of Executive Directors and program leaders met in December to discuss the future 
of the Coalition. A consensus was reached to have bi-monthly meetings of the leadership group 
and perhaps twice a year hold some type of networking event for others. The list-serve, website 
and Facebook page will continue as primary ways for people to communicate about events and 
topics. 
 


